
LA Department of Garbage (Peter Sanders)
While I understand the community benefits of the Echo Lake trail, I urge the project team to pursue
low-impact construction techniques and avoid impermeable surfaces where possible. The EIS
should clearly assess long-term water runoff and erosion risks and explore sustainable trail design
alternatives.


